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Welcome to the second quarterly newsletter of 2024 for the Hertfordshire
Direct Payment Support Service! We are excited to share important updates
and valuable resources with you.

We are conducting an anonymous survey to gather feedback about the
Hertfordshire Direct Payment Support Service. Your input is invaluable and
helps us improve our services to better meet your needs. You will find a link
to complete this survey within the newsletter.

Additionally, we are pleased to announce our upcoming online support
session, designed to provide assistance and answer any questions you
might have regarding the management of Direct Payments.

Understanding the importance of mental health awareness, we are pleased
to share a useful mental health resource provided by 1stop training, offering
valuable tips and further education online resources to support in the
management and awareness of stress and its indicators.

Marianna Petrides
Communications Manager
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CLICK HERE TO COMPLETE THE SURVEY

01992 367297 info@herts-dpss.co.uk

W E  W O U L D  L I K E  T O  H E A R  F R O M  Y O U :

As part of our commitment to continually enhance
the services we provide, Purple Direct Payment
Support Service would like to invite you to participate
in a brief survey. Your feedback is invaluable in
helping us understand how we can best support you
in managing your direct payments.

The aim of this survey is to gather insights into your
experiences with Purple Direct Payment Support
service. We want to ensure that our support aligns
with your needs and preferences, ultimately
enhancing your satisfaction and the effectiveness of
our service delivery.

This survey is anonymous and solely for the purpose
of improving our services. We genuinely value your
input and thank you in advance for taking the time to
complete this survey. Please feel free to contact us if
you have any questions or require further assistance.
Your feedback is crucial in shaping the future of
Purple Direct Payment Support service, and we are
grateful for your participation.

To complete the anonymous survey for Hertfordshire Direct
Payment Support Service please click the link below:

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=cG99tHh5-E2tFAOqEsWrHEArIxmDIOhGiA8q2bk4bGdUOUJIMUZNSFUxMko4R0lKVzBPSjJUVURYUy4u
http://www.bit.ly/purplemailing


Subscribe to our email mailing list to ensure you
receive all of our updates: www.bit.ly/purplemailing

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER

01992 367297 info@herts-dpss.co.uk

O N L I N E  S U P P O R T  D R O P  I N S :

Hosted on Microsoft Teams this session is open to all
Hertfordshire Direct Payment holders and representatives,
providing a valuable opportunity for asking questions, collective
learning and support to share information about managing
direct payments.
 
This online support drop in will be hosted by a member of our
EAG (employment advice and guidance) team who will be on
hand to answer questions related to managing Direct Payments.

Monday 15th July 11am-12pm:

https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/3cdcd21a-736e-4326-aa38-f4958c4bba78@b47d6f70-7978-4df8-ad14-03aa12c5ab1c
http://www.bit.ly/purplemailing









